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MOTION ON NOTICE 
Ms Stephanie Johnston will move a motion and seek a seconder for the matter shown below to facilitate 
consideration by the Authority: 

‘That APLA 

1. Notes Council’s April 14 resolution to suspend its Unsolicited Proposals Guidelines (UPGs) policy and to 
conduct a Committee workshop to consider how future policy might apply differently to the Adelaide Park 
Lands. 

2. Requests that, following Council’s review of the UPGs, the Board be afforded the opportunity to review the 
UPGs and to provide advice in relation to their application (if any) to the Park Lands. 

 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENT 
 
There is currently a Council workshop scheduled for 19 May 2020 to discuss the Unsolicited Proposals Guideline 
(Guideline). Following Council’s review of the Guideline, administration will seek APLA’s advice in relation to the 
Guideline’s application to the Adelaide Park Lands (if any). 
 

 

- END OF REPORT –  
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